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In March 2016, five years after the Great East Japan Earthquake, we adopted a 

policy on reconstruction support initiatives in the period to 2020. 

 

In order to ensure steady progress in the reconstruction and regeneration of the 

disaster-affected areas, drawing on the foundation of various reconstruction 

initiatives that we have undertaken over the past five years, we will continue to 

provide sustainable support, such as through business operations closely connected 

to local communities, that contribute to regional revitalization, as well as 

environmental and social contribution activities, with particular emphasis on 

nurturing future generations, who will take up the task of recovery work. 

 

Mitsui will continue to contribute to steady recovery and revitalization of the 

disaster-stricken areas through dialogue and cooperation with all people concerned 

to provide support that best suits the needs of the region in ways that reflect the 

changing situation in the disaster-afflicted areas with the passage of time. 

 

 

 

 




